
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
WHO ARE WE?   We are dedicated parents and community members who want to contribute to the management 
and improvement of our school. Our P&C is managed by an elected executive committee who, with other members, work 
closely with the school principal for the benefit of the students at our school. 
 
WHAT DO WE DO AT TULLY HIGH? 

• We have the opportunity to be consulted on school policy decisions and programs. 
• We are provided with the opportunity to network with the principal, teachers and other parents to discuss issues 

that are of concern and to share ideas and experiences in a welcoming and friendly forum. 
• We are able to suggest and implement positive changes at our school. 
• We assist with school functions, events and fundraising activities. 
• We manage the school Canteen and uniform shop. 
• We apply for grants.   
• We are able to use the funds we raise to make a lasting impact through building improvements and providing 

classroom “Extras” 

Some Recent Accomplishments 
• Contributing toward the newly concreted area and undercover area at the Netball grandstand seating area, 
• Additional seating and tables in the playground and newly concreted areas, 
• Shade Cover for the junior school playground. 
• Buying fruit trees to help replant the arboretum and bush tucker gardens for use in the school. 
• Purchasing 12 new laptops for classroom use and 4 iPads for HPE Department, 
• Boosting the Arts faculty with the purchases of mobile storage units, a movable stage, new digital cameras and 

tiered seating, musical instruments and sheet music, 
• Purchase of School Blazers (including storage units) for students representing our school at official functions, 
• Safety glasses and aprons for Manual Arts, 
• Magnetic whiteboard rulers, 
• Funding the new greenhouse and Aquaculture facility, 
• Purchase of a line marking boom machine for our athletics track, and marquees for the Sports Department 
• Assistance with Student travel costs when representing our school at Peninsula/State and overseas events, 

including special interest trips 
• The first school in our region to meet the 2017 Qld Government requirements for school tuckshops, 
• Funding minor improvements to tuckshop facilities, 
• Funding the Chess Club and Garden Club, 
• Contributing to the funding for guest speakers, including the “men of Honour” program 
• Purchase of crockery for use at school events such as Year 12 Formal and “Deadly Bush Food Dinner” evenings, 
• Purchase of the stage curtain for the MPC, 
• Assisting ASDAN students in their various projects around the school. 

P&C membership is free and you can choose whether to attend the regular monthly meetings. Even if you are 
not able to attend every meeting, being a P&C member is a great way to be able to have your say and to 
learn what is happening at our school. 
 
Our P&C has an important role in our school and we would love you to be a part of it. If you would like to 
volunteer in our Canteen or in any other way, please contact us using the above email or phone. 
 

Meetings: 3rd Tuesday of the month, 3:30pm in the School Cafe 
	


